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Friday 6th May,  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Year 4 Transitional Games 
We are pleased to inform you that your child will take part in the Year 4 Transitional games hosted at Woodhouse Middle School. 
The children will be involved in a range of PE activities as a taster of middle school PE life. This will take place on Thursday 23rd 
June 2022.  
 
Please can your child come dressed in their PE kit on this day. Please ensure your child brings a water bottle with them on this day. 
The session will take part in the afternoon, after their lunch. They will be walking there and back with members of staff from Oxhey. 
The children will arrive back before the end of the day, therefore normal dismal arrangements will be in place.  
 
 
We hope that your child will learn many new skills throughout the afternoon and it is a great opportunity for children to 
experience what it is like in a middle school.  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.    
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Jones (PE Lead) 
 
 
 
 
Year 4 Transition Games at Woodhouse – Thursday 23rd June  
 
I give consent for my child __________________________________________     Class _______________ 
to attend the Transitional Games event.  

Oxhey First School 
Pennine Way, 
Biddulph 
Staffordshire 
ST8 7EB 
 

Head teacher: Mrs L Jukes 
Telephone 01782 513000 
E mail office@oxhey.staffs.sch.uk 
www.oxheyfirstschool.com 
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